
24th February 2023

Maths teaching group changes

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter is to notify you that as of Monday 27th February, there will be changes made to your
child’s Maths teaching group. Following the outcome of the assessments completed by all
students before half term, we have decided to move them to what we believe is a more
appropriate teaching group. Reasons for these changes include putting students in a class that
either better enables them to be stretched and challenged or making sure they are in an
environment where the pace is more beneficial. This will mean their teacher and the students that
are in their class will be different. Students will be given new timetables so that they are clear
where they need to go.

The purpose of these changes is to ensure that your child is now in an environment that best suits
them. Regardless of the teaching group your child is in, the Maths curriculum they have access to
does not change.

Please note, no Maths class is ever permanent and we will continue to monitor the progress and
outcomes of each child. We understand that students make progress at different rates so should
further changes be needed at a later date based on new information we collect, we can and will
make changes then.

We are committed to providing your child the necessary opportunities to achieve their best in
Maths. If you have any questions regarding this teaching group change, please do not hesitate to
get in contact

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Awofeso Mr P Onabanjo
Head of Maths Assistant Headteacher
adedayo.awofeso@cleevepark-tkat.org Peter.onabanjo@cleevepark-tkat.org
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